
 

 

 

 

11 November 2017 

 

Vacancy: Part-time Bursar’s Position 

 

The Deutsche Schule Durban is looking for a part-time bursar, starting in 

January 2018.  This will involve approximately 20 hours a week on average 

during term time with limited hours required during school holidays on a flexi 

basis. The workload is cyclical with peaks at the beginning of term and at 

month end, as well as at audit and budget time.  

Sound command of the German language is not a pre-requisite, but the ideal 

candidate will have experience in finance and have the ability to effectively 

and enthusiastically work both independently and as part of a small team.   

Interested candidates are asked to submit a brief CV to the school by e-mailing 

it to info@dsdurban.co.za   The closing date for submissions is 12 noon, Friday 

17 November 2017.  
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